

To:

City Council

Don Rosenthal, City Manager Audrey Sikes, City Clerk

From:

BillieJo Bible, Director of Human Resources

Re:

Fire Pension Board, Trustee Nomination

The Fire Pension Board has requested an employee of the City, who also lives in the City, be submitted to Council for approval as a Trustee for the Fire Pension Board.

I am recommending Lisa Morris, HR Generalist, to be a Trustee for the Fire Pension Board. I believe Lisa would be a good fit as a Trustee and the experience she gains from this will also help her in her role as HR Generalist.

Respectfully,

BillieJo Bible

Director of Human Resources

bibleb@lcfla.com

Office: 386-719-5804 Fax: 386-758-5490